
Pipits Weekly 

Update! 
8.10.2018 

 The children have been practising sitting down 

together and listening to each other during group time. 

We are trying very hard to have a go at this. 

 We have been talking a lot about Space and going to 

the moon. With the help of the children and their junk 

modelling the conservatory has been transformed into 

a space area. Lots of us have had a go at building 

rockets and we have been role playing space 

adventures!  

 In group time we have spent time looking at our names. 

We have been looking closely at the first letter of our 

name and what it looks like and the sound it makes. We 

will keep going with this!  

Home 

Please remember to bring your book bag to nursery 

everyday so you can choose a new book and we can put 

important letters and art work in it. Now the drizzle is 

settling in please remember a waterproof coat (it doesn’t 

put us off going outside!) 

Have a lovely week! 
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